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4th October, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
In preparation for the work we will be covering about Guy Fawkes, we have organised a trip to the Royal 
Gunpowder Mills in Waltham Abbey. The trip will take place on Thursday 14th November, 2019. We will 
participate in workshops on ‘The Gunpowder Plot’. Children have participated in previous years and it has 
proven to be a very worthwhile experience for them. 
  
All children will require a packed lunch, no fizzy drinks please. As all Key Stage 1 children are entitled to a 
free school meal the kitchen will be happy to provide a packed lunch for them if you require one. This will 
consist of a sandwich, fruit and yoghurt. This does not include a drink which you will need to provide for 
your child (no fizzy drinks).  Please only complete the return slip below if you child requires a packed 
lunch and return it to your child’s class teacher by Thursday 31st October 2019. 
  
We will have to leave school by 8.30am, the children will therefore need to be in school from 8.00am to 
8.15am at the latest and should be back for 3.30pm (allowing for traffic). Please can all children wear their 
school uniform. We have planned this trip with an early start so that we get the best value for you as your 
children will receive more workshop sessions during the day. Should this early start prove impossible for 
any of you, please contact the school office and detail your difficulties. 
  
The cost of this trip is £14.93 and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this amount. The total 
includes the costs of the workshops. Unfortunately if insufficient contributions are received the trip will not 
be able to take place. This contribution is non-refundable as a result of absences as the venue does not 
give refunds.  
  
Please could you log onto your child’s Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution along 
with completing and returning the parental consent form no later than Thursday 31st October 2019. We 
hope you will agree this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
  
Year 2 Teachers 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Yr 2 Trip to Royal Gunpowder Mills - Packed Lunch 
 
Child’s name……………………………. ………..  Class………………………………… 

 
Please tick the box only and return if your child requires a packed lunch to be prepared by the kitchen. 

 

 
……………………………………Parent/Guardian 
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